
 

           
 

CLASSIFICATION: RESTRICT 

 
BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL - CHILDREN, YOUNG 
PEOPLE AND FAMILIES 

Langley School 
 

Trinity Road, Sutton Coldfield 
West Midlands, B75 6TJ 
www.langley.bham.sch.uk 

Interim Head Teacher – Suneta Bagri 
tel No:   0121 675 2929 
Fax No:  0121 464 2180 
e-mail:  enquiry@langley.bham.sch.uk 

               
        
               
                Dear Parent/Carers,                               Wednesday 25th January 2023 

  
We are writing to inform you of the school’s position in relation to the planned industrial action across the country.  We 
have been working closely with our NEU colleagues to ensure we are updated with the most accurate staffing 
information.  We have considered very carefully the staffing levels and the specific, individual needs of the children.   
As you would expect our number one priority is to ensure the safety of our pupils.  Therefore, we can confirm that the 
school will remain open only to the children of key worker families and those with exceptional circumstances.   
 
We are sorry about the potential disruption to your child’s education but know you will appreciate that this action is part 
of a specific national agenda. 
If you or your partner are key workers, please contact the school office by Thursday 4pm to inform us.  Transport for 
all other pupils will be cancelled.  
 
This is the criteria we are using for key workers and families with exceptional circumstances.  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-
for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision 
 
If you are a family with exceptional circumstances, a member of staff will call you in the next few days to confirm that 
your child will still be attending school.  If you believe you are a family with exceptional circumstances and have not 
heard from us by 4pm on Thursday, you will need to call the school office and ask to speak to Claire Hynes by Friday 
12noon. 
Transport for all other children will be cancelled by the school on Friday afternoon.  
  
A reminder of the dates which will affect your child’s education are: 
• Wednesday 1 February 2023 (National) 
• Wednesday 1 March 2023 (West Midlands) 
• Wednesday 15 March 2023 (National) 
• Thursday 16 March 2023 (National). 
  
 Thank you for your support and understanding at this challenging time. Should you wish to speak about this matter 
further, please do so by calling the school office. 
 Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Andrew Collyer 
Chair of the Interim Executive Board (IEB) 
Langley School 
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